
 

                                                       

        Current Work Zone                New Work Zone  

Zone  

3rd Street Improvement Project  

Construction Notice    

 

 

This notice can be made available in an alternate format upon request. Contact the Street Transportation Department 602-262-6284 (TTY: Use 711). 

 
 

 

Project Overview: 
The City of Phoenix Street Transportation Department is continuing with the construction of the 3rd Street 
Improvement Project from E. Earll Drive to E. Osborn Road.  
 

Construction in this section of 3rd Street will begin on Monday, September 13, 2021, and will take 
approximately two months to complete. 
 

Construction Details:                                                                        Project Area:  
 

• The contractor is currently working from E. Indian  
School Road to E. Osborn Road, and will be extending  
the active job site south to E. Earll Drive. 

• Crews will begin working on the sidewalk 
improvements along the southbound shoulder of  
3rd Street.  

• Crews will be reconstructing sidewalks and                                                                                                         
upgrading ramps and driveways to comply with                                                                                                                                                      
current ADA (Americans with Disabilities Act)                                                                                                        
standards. 

What to Expect:  
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Contact our project team if you would like to receive future notifications electronically.  

Project Contact: Albert Granillo, Public Information Coordinator  

Email: agranillo@gciaz.com     Project Hotline: 623-825-3444    

Project Website:  
www.phoenix.gov/streets/3rdstreet 

 

• Work hours will be Monday through Friday,                                                                                                          
from 6 a.m. – 4 p.m. 

• Pedestrian access will be maintained.  

• Southbound traffic may be reduced to one lane. 

• Left hand turns will be restricted for north and  
southbound traffic.  

• 3rd Street Residents and Businesses ONLY:  
There may be a temporary restriction during the 
reconstruction of your driveways, a follow-up 
notice will be delivered with work details. 

 

Thank you for your patience during construction. 

 We will do our best to minimize disruptions. 

 

We want you and the work crew to be safe,  

so please use caution when traveling through construction zones. 
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